WyCB Convention Committee Meeting
February 20, 2024 at 6 PM
Committee Members Present: Tom L, Gary O, Sherry L
Gary mentioned that we want to get young people involved in that we need to come up with some new ideas for speakers.
Gary suggested that we get a motivational speaker to start out our convention. The speaker doesn’t have to be a blind individual.
It was mentioned that technology is always changing and it is important to stay up-to-date.
We discussed these options as our six presentations.
1. Annual business meeting
2. Technology-Gary will check on
3. DVR – Sherry will check on
4. Motivational Speaker – will ask Cheryl for suggestions
5. NLS or USL (BARD Express) – Gary will check on
6. Advocacy – P&A, ACB, WIL – Tom will check on
Our next meeting will be March 4, 2024 at 6 PM.
Respectfully submitted,
Sherry Leinen

